LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Season’s Greetings, dear Readers! ‘Tis the season of hustle and bustle and last minute preparations. It seems like the days are flying by in a whirl of baking, cooking, wrapping, cleaning, shopping, planning and . . . good intentions, at least. All of this will end fairly abruptly, however, when the craziness of preparations becomes a whirlwind of social engagements and actual holiday celebrations. We here at the library are excitedly preparing for our Cookies for Santa event! 
     All are invited to stop in on December 23 between 2:30 and 4:30 to participate. The cost is free; there is no age limit. Participants may choose a cookie for Mrs. Claus to set out for Santa, and have a cookie to munch on while Mrs. Claus reads a story.
     New feature alert! We now have jigsaw puzzles for our patrons to check out. If you enjoy jigsaw puzzles, the cold and boring months after the holidays are the perfect time to check out a puzzle. There is an entire bookcase currently dedicated to our puzzle collection.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 3:30pm. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
